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Here’s what has happened in the last month and what's to

come!

Welcome back to our Reaching Estonia
Newsletter! It is our greatest pleasure to share
with you this month's success.

We started our Estonian Language course at
Tartu University. This takes place every Tuesday
and Thursday. Jesse is thriving and enjoying
watching Abigail learn the 5™ hardest language
for English speakers.

On September 20", Abigail’s parents, Tony and
Molly Fishel, arrived in Estonia. We were able to
show them how the ministry was going in
Estonia as well as showing them the hidden
gems of Europe.

We are thankful the time they spent doing
prayer walks and fellowshiping with the church
members to strengthen the church and sharing
the Gospel.

Testimony

On September 19, we were able to be at Friday
Night Youth. Abigail taught on Ananias saying
yes to the call to go.

For our Tartu Midweeks, we are continuing to
read the book of Acts, which has sparked great
discussion over salvation and we are excited to
see the progress made there.

Jesse started a Bible series on “Who is God?" on
Sundays in Tartu

On September 21, was our last service in the
hotel conference room in Tartu due to
renovations that will last until June 2026. We
have decided that services will continue in our
apartment (taking it back to the first century
church). While this may feel like a set back, we
are believing it is a blessing in disguise.

For a while Jesse and | have been wondering if we would see a breakthrough in Tartu, in the way
our heart desires to see the church grow. On September 14th, God gave us the desires of our heart.
There were three ladies that came who have not been to the church since we have been in Tartu.
And a younger man from our Tallinn church has moved to Tartu. We have a desire to see new souls,
but we rejoice with the ones that are returning. Let us continue to rejoice and pray faithfully that
God would continue to soften the hearts and expand the church!
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Highlights

TARTU CHURCH SERVICE
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WITH ABIGAIL'S PARENTS
(TONY AND MOLLY FISHEL)

Appreciation

We want to take a moment to express our deep gratitude to each of you—our faithful supporters,
prayer warriors, and partners in the Gospel. Your encouragement, prayers, and generous support
continue to make this mission possible. Whether you've sown seeds financially, lifted us up in
prayer, or shared our stories with others, you are a vital part of the work God is doing here.

We may be the ones on the ground, but we're in this together. Thank you for standing with us. Your
faithfulness inspires us daily. Me armastame sind! (We love you!)

Ways To Support

¢ GM Account: 459948
PayPal: @aim4estonia
¢ Venmo: @Jesse-Hearth
CashApp: $JesseHearth
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